
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21B/0286 Clarification of AI

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 18/05/2021

Development:

Location :

Extension to side of existing house.

194, Arthur Griffith Park, Lucan, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Saturday 7 May 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

1.1  	All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for Water 

Infrastructure unless otherwise agreed with Irish Water. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul 

1.1  	All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for 

WasteWater Infrastructure unless otherwise agreed with Irish Water. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate wastewater facilities.




